

Special Olympics Virginia Tax Receipt

09/17/2013

Receipt #: 31626

Virginia Beach PBA 315 Edwin Drive Virginia Beach, VA 23462

Dear Virginia Beach PBA:

On behalf of Special Olympics Virginia and the thousands of athletes with intellectual disabilities that participate in the program, we thank you for your 2013 contribution of \$300.00. In keeping with IRS regulations, we state that no direct, tangible goods or services were received by you or any third party in return for this contribution.

Your commitment to our Special Olympics athletes is greatly appreciated and important to us. Your contribution makes many opportunities possible for our athletes that otherwise would not be available and your involvement enriches the lives of those who most frequently receive little in life. You have contributed to the self-esteem, joy, and increased sense of self-worth of those who need it most. On their behalf, I thank you.

Sincerely,

Richard P. Jeffrey

President

Check Date	<u>Description</u>	Payment Type	Payment Amount
01/16/2013	Law Enforcement Torch Run / 2013 /	LETR Cash/Chec	\$100.00
01/16/2013	Law Enforcement Torch Run / 2013 /	LETR Cash/Chec	
01/30/2013	Law Enforcement Torch Run / 2013 /	LETR Cash/Chec	











